
 

  

      HAPPY NEW YEAR     BONNE ANNÉE   

  
 
 

Dear ICL Members, 
  
Hope you are doing fine and had an enjoyable Holiday season despite the circumstances 
and now look forward for a better year. 
 
We at the committee wish ICL activities to come back to normal very soon. Not an easy 
task, covid has so far won over our determination. It made us cancel our North Korea 
presentation, the Christmas event and the New Year Brunch we had set up. 
  
We keep trying and as the new restrictions make a February Fondue impossible, are now 
preparing a presentation on Alaska in March and on North Korea in April.   
  
We will keep you informed. Latest information is always posted on our website www.icl-
club.ch.  Please check there to stay updated. 
  
Keep going, stay healthy – we look forward seeing you soon. 
  
Your committee, 
Alicia, Gabi, Marcel, Chris 
 


